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Oregon has been a model of safe, secure, convenient voting by mail for decades. 

There is no logical reason to change it. Recreating in person voting would 

disenfranchise those without reliable transportation, the disabled,  and create 

needless waits and lines to vote as we see during every election in certain parts of 

the country.  

 

Oregon voters ask you to vote no on any bill requiring in person voting.  


